
 Pelican Marsh Elementary 4th Annual Book Drive
   October 21-November 1, 2024

Books let us believe that anything is possible. But there are many children right 
here in SW Florida who do not have access to reading materials. That is why we 
are so excited for the 4th Annual Pelican Marsh Elementary Book Drive. These 
books will be distributed to the underserved children in SW Florida through 
our non-profit partners. And you can help! Please bring in new or gently used 
children’s books for newborn to young adult. Drop boxes will be located in the 

front office and media center. Visit our website to learn more about us.

  What We need:    Children’s Books -  
      Birth to Young Adult
  Condition:   New or Gently Used
  Website:   www.believenbooks.org   
  Contact:     239-295-8302
             

  

#believenbooks 


